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This has been an interesting first four months! I am getting to know Access and
thanks to Lois’s great instructions I am able to keep up with the changes. Thank Lois for
your service!!

We have several new groups to register in the first three month of this year. I want
to welcome all of them. When anyone has changes to be made, please e-mail or mail me
a GR1, (I am very bad with collecting slips of paper and promptly loosing them.)

I have noticed while working with the Data base that we have several Northern Hi
Lights subscription that are more than a year past due. If all Dr’s would talk to the Gr’s, if
a group is able to pay for the renewal it would be nice.

This is a growing time for me I have taken one course on Access and have one
starting in April. I want to thank you all for your trust.

As Always KISS
Keep it simply simple

George S.




